

Welcome To Tyro **United Methodist Church** September 9, 2018

Acolytes - Jerry and Margaret Wooten

Infant Nursery - Bailey Weaver

Infant Nursery 9/16 - Deanna Walser



Sunday School Teacher Assistants needed!

Beginning as soon as possible - We need 2 Assistant Sunday School Teachers. If you can help in this area, please call Justin Koonts at (336) 225-5411. Thank you!

Welcome © Worship

Discipleship For Week Ending September 2, 2018

Church Budget

Year-to-Date Weekly Budget: \$ 410,180.75 Budget: \$11,719.45 Last Week: \$ 10,034.00 YTD: \$ 434.597.61 -1,685.45 +24,416.86

Building/Maintenance Fund

Weekly Year-to-Date Budget: \$ 1,083.93 Budget: \$ 37,937.55 Last Week: \$ 1,426.00 YTD: \$ 37,581.00 +342.07-356.55

Children's Change - \$100.50

Attendance 10:00 Service - 281 Sunday School - 58 Feast 14 - 104 Total 385

Upcoming Meetings

Trustees will meet on Tuesday, September 11th at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room

Methodist Men will meet on Sunday, September 23rd at 7:00 a.m. for their breakfast meeting. All men of the church are invited. Church Council will meet on Monday, September 24th at 7:00 p.m. in the Faith, Hope and Love Classroom.

Mark Your Calendars!

Homecoming will be on Sunday, October 21st at 10:00 a.m. our former Duke Intern, Rev. Josh Britton, will present the message.



Fall Bible Studies

Tuesday Nights beginning September 25th for 6 weeks and ending October 30th.

- Pastor Randy will present Dave Ramsey's Financial Peace **University** in the Parlor/Vine Dwellers Classroom.
- Alanda will present "Grounded In Prayer" a study of The Lord's Prayer in the Auditorium at the Home Place.
- Linda will present "Grounded In The Apostles' Creed" a study of The Apostles' Creed in the Web of Dreams classroom.

For details on each Bible Study, please see the flyers located on the table in the Commons Area. Please sign up for each study on the board outside the church office.

The Women of Hope will be making chicken pies for the bazaar in November. If you can donate money or cooked and cut-up chicken, please contact a member of the Women of Hope. We will be cooking in September and baking in October. Thank you!



Choir Rehearsals will resume on Wednesday. September 12th at 7:00 p.m. All are welcome!

Upcoming Senior Adult Activities

Senior Moments Group will meet on Tuesday, September 18th at 11:00 a.m. at St. Luke's Lutheran Church.

Tyro Super Seniors will take a day trip on Wednesday, September 26th to The Farmers Market in Greensboro. We will leave the church at 10:00 a.m. and return by 3:00 p.m. (approximately.)



Nancy Burkhart† Tom Harbaugh† Jeff Jones† Ron Masi† Pat Shoaf†

Remember those with long term illnesses, cancer, homebound, in nursing facilities and those serving our country in the military.

Youth Today 4:00-5:30 p.m.

Please check the bulletin board outside of the Church Office frequently for Current Events. Mission Opportunities, and Community News.



West Davidson Food Pantry Monthly Church Planned Food Donation for Tyro U.M.C. - September: Instant Mashed Potatoes (Large boxes) Please place items in the connector of Education Building. In August, Tyro U.M.C. donated 106 lbs. of food

Church Phone Tree Messages - If you do not currently receive phone tree messages from the church and would like to, please email your name and preferred phone number to Aimee Tester at atester@tvroumc.org Also, if you have recently disconnected your home phone and prefer to receive messages on your cell phone please email that information as well.

The Nurture Committee is collecting current addresses for college students. Throughout the year this group sends mail to our college students from their church family. Please email your student's address to Debbi Patterson at debbip@ptmc.net. Thank you!

Tomatoes for Crisis Ministry

To help us fulfill our monthly commitment to Crisis Ministry, please donate canned tomatoes. You may place them in the connector between the church offices and the education building.

Order of Worship

September 9, 2018

Worship Through Music

Opening Music

Opening Prayer

Opening Hymn Sweet Sweet Spirit #334

(Sing Twice)

Welcome and Announcements

Mission Moment Wendy Marion, WDFP Weekend

Feeding Program

Offering

Offertory Anthem

Children's Sermon

Worship Through Prayer

Open Altar Standing In The Gap Prayer Time

Preparation

Scripture Lesson *Matthew 16:13-18*

Proclamation

Message Upon This Rock!

Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Minister

Special Music

Benediction



Lay Worship Leader and Children's Sermon -

Jeff Mast

Pre-School Toddler Nursery

Parents please walk your child back to the Nursery and sign them in.

September 9, 2018

Suzanne Dickens & Haley Ballew

September 16, 2018

Emily & BJ Simerson



Information for our Guests:

A nursery is provided during worship for children ages birth to 24 months. Please see an usher for directions to the nursery. Portable hearing assistance devices are available from the soundboard in the back of the Sanctuary. Our worship service is recorded for broadcast on cable TV.



Thank you for joining us today at Tyro United Methodist Church.

We are glad you came! Please remember to sign in on the black pads located on the pews. If you are visiting today this is the only gift we ask of you. There is joy in the Lord's presence. We welcome every worshiper present and invite everyone to discover the joy of God's unending love.

OUR CHURCH STAFF

Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Minister (ext.23) rfoster@tyroumc.org
Alanda Harris, Assistant Minister & Minister of Feast 14
Linda Rogers, Assistant Minister for Congregational
Care and Missions (ext.24) rfoster@tyroumc.org
aharris@wnccumc.net
lrogers@tyroumc.org

Casey Milstead, Assistant Minister for Worship and Evangelism

Emily Simerson, Children's Ministry Director childrensministry@tyroumc.org

John Hinson, Director of Music (ext.30)
Tammie Brown, Assistant Director of Music

Aimee Tester, Office Manager (ext.27) atester@tyroumc.org
Gail Kimbrell, Financial Secretary (ext.22) financialsec@tyroumc.org
Phil Hartley, Youth Director (ext.25) philhartley@tyroumc.org

Lorie Mast, Program Director, Senior Adult Coordinator,

Bulletin Editor (ext. 51) lmast@tyroumc.org
Melissa Smith, Director of Childcare, 853-9726 tyrolearnctr@tyroumc.org

Jenifer Walker, TLC Preschool, 853-7401

Joyce Miller, Custodian

Terry Miller, Building and Grounds

Tyro United Methodist Church
4484 S. NC Hwy. 150 South
Lexington, NC 27295
Phone: (336) 853-7459

Email: tyro@tyroumc.org
For a pastoral care emergency,
Call (336) 240-8825
Fax: (336) 853-7405

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Friday 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.



Be Disciples, Make Disciples, Make A Difference